
 

 
 
 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
August 21, 2023 

 
 
 
Millard R. Austin 
Austin Engineering Co., Inc. 
7778-B McKinley Avenue 
Mobile, Alabama 36608 
 
Re:  1154 Athey Road 
 Athey Place Subdivision 

SUB-002586-2023 & MOD-002587-2023 
Joe Phiem Dinh and Vit Ma Nguyen 
District 7 
Subdivision of 5 Lots, 2.2+ acres 

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner (s): 
 
At its meeting on August 17, 2023, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced 
application.  
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission heldover the application until the September 7, 2023, 
meeting, at the request of the applicant. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 
 
 
 
By:  
 Bert Hoffman 
 Deputy Director of Long Range Planning  
   


